St. Nicholas is in need of a chairperson for our Epiphany
Celebration and for the Epiphany Album 2026.

Anyone who would like to donate their time and talent towards
helping the Church organize a grand celebration, please reach
out to the Parish Council Secretary Karen Koulias at
pcsecretary@stnicholastarpon.org

Thank you very much!



